
August 24, 2022

Join Milwaukee Valve’s Gail Brill next Tuesday, August
30th at 1:00 CDT, when she will present an informative
webinar on updates and changes to the lead-free
legislation and enforcement. Her presentation will cover
the following…

Changes made to the
Safe Drinking Water Act
since its adoption over 8
years ago.
Testing and Design
Standards for Lead-Free
valves,
Materials of Construction
typically used in valve
manufacturing and how
they relate to the Act, and

How to identify Lead-Free products that carry
3rd party certifications.

This webinar will serve as a good refresher for those
who lived through the 2014 transition, help train those
who are new to the industry, and hopefully offer
guidance with any interpretation issues that may still
exist today. Continuing Education Units (CEUs) are
available from the American Society of Plumbing
Engineers (ASPE). Registration is required for Live or
On-Demand attendance.
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